Beaver State Corvette Club  Minutes 10-8-19

Pat Melius convened the meeting.

There were no guests.

There were no new members.

Birthdays for October are Rick Skinner and George Perkins. Neither were present.
There were no missing name tags.

The treasurer’s report was presented by Pat Melius. There was $128 income from the 50/50 drawings,
an additional $85 from memberships and $100 left over from Bob Garvey’s brick to be placed at Bowling
Green. A $250 donation was made to Sweet Home Sweet Rides. That leaves a current balance of
$2,105.86.

Pat Melius made a motion for $350 for Christmas Party awards and decorations. Jeff Albright seconded
the motion. Motion passed.

Past events: Pat Melius and Jeff Albright went on the Bowling Green Caravan. They reported horrible
roads throughout the mid-west. Several people thought they had suffered broken wheels from hitting
potholes. They stopped in Effingham at Mid-America Corvette Parts. They went to the Spam Museum
where they discovered that there are actually 13 varieties of spam. They also saw Mt. Rushmore, Devil’s
Tower, Custer Battlefield, and the Crazy Horse Memorial. On the return trip they spent none days on
Route 66. Over all they had a great time and only got rained on twice.

The President’s Mystery Tour also occurred last month. 25 people in 13 cars went. The first day went
through Elkton (the lunch destination) to Reedsport and then on to Coos Bay where we went to Shore
Acres Park (it was beautiful and good weather). We spent the night at The Mill Casino with a very nice
dinner. The next morning we departed to Crescent City, California for lunch at Port of Pints ( a very nice
little brew pub) and then on to Klamath, CA for the opportunity to drive through a redwood tree. From
there we headed back north for a wonderful drive to Grants Pass. We stayed at a nice hotel right on the
river and dinner was in a nice restaurant and short walk away. The next morning every one was on their
own. Many stopped at Heaven on Earth for breakfast and some topped that off with ice cream at Rice
Hill. Despite a little rain on the second day, it seemed that everyone had a great time. All right, there
may have been more than a little rain the second day.

The 1st Annual Millersburg Car Show also occurred. A few members of the club attended. It was a very
good show with a reported 140 cars in attendance.

Terry and Sue Thompson attended the Concours de Mary Hill Car Show near Goldendale Washington. It
was great weather and very good show. They won for best Corvette convertible.

Upcoming events: Albany Swap Meet on November 16 at the Linn County Fairgrounds.

The Winter Rod and Speed Show will be on January 17 and 18 at the Linn County Fairgrounds.



The annual Christmas Party will be on December 14 at 5:00 at Loafer’s Restaurant. It will be a sit down

dinner. The cost will be dependent on what you order. The Club will not be supplementing the cost of
dinner.

The Veteran’s Day Parade is coming up on November 11. JoRae has registered our club. More details
will be forth coming.

Tech Time: Wayne Schmidt had a question about his ABS and traction control light being on. He was
referred to Stayton Chevrolet for possible service.

50/50 drawing for $30 was won by Al Pena.

The attendance drawing would have been won by Larry and Sheryl Ferner had they been present. Next
month’s drawing will be worth S50.

Meeting was adjourned.



